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September-October 2021 What’s On 
 

Our face-to-face youth clubs are back for a new term!  
 

Get in touch via email (Lisa.Robinson@northtyneyouth.co.uk), or text or 
call (07826 020949) to find out more, and to get hold of a Registration 

Form if you’re not already a member.  
 

Our clubs can only go ahead this term if we can secure volunteers to 
help out so we can keep offering fun, high-quality, and safe activities for 

our young people. Please get in touch to find out more about 
volunteering.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We don’t have to limit group sizes at the moment, but we’re going to be very 
careful and will keep working hard to keep everyone safe. We’ll still be 

promoting social distancing, making sure staff and young people wash and 
sanitise hands frequently, and cleaning the space and equipment between 

sessions.   

 
We can’t wait to see you!  

 RTC Otterburn 
Tuesdays [from 21st September] 
<Just £1 per young person> 

 

6.00-7.15: Juniors Club (8-11s) 
 

7.30-9.00: Seniors Club (12-18s) 
 
 

Reed Hall 
Bellingham 

Thursdays [from 23rd September] 

<Just £1 per young person> 
 

6.00-7.15: Juniors Club (8-11s) 
 

7.30-9.00: Seniors Club (12-18s) 
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